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August 11, 2021 

 

Dear Chester Upland School District Families: 

 

We are excited about the upcoming school year and cannot wait to see our students back in the building 

on August 30, 2021.  To assist with our 2021-22 opening plans, please complete the instructional choice 

form below by August 16, 2021.  You will need to complete a separate form for each of your students.    

Chester Upland School district is offering two forms of instruction for the upcoming school year. 

 

Option One: In-person (Students will attend classes in person daily.)  

 

Option Two: Remote Learning through Chester Upland School District’s Design Thinking Digital  

Academy.  This program is designed for students enrolled in grades 3-12 only. Students will receive 

teacher-directed instruction virtually via an online curriculum.  Visit the district website for more 

information about the Design Thinking Digital Academy.   
 
We appreciate your cooperation and participation in this survey.   
 
Click here to complete survey 
 
 

Best, 

 

 

Craig L. Parkinson, Ed.D. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Disclaimer: This survey is confidential and designed for information purposes only. The questions in this 
questionnaire will not ask you to disclose any medical or other information protected by privacy laws, 
including the Family Education Right to Privacy Act (FERPA) and Health Insurance Portability and 
Accountability Act (HIPAA). 

http://www.chesteruplandsd.org/
https://forms.gle/8uxAT4tERN1yeyTK7

